Asociacion de Vecinos Urb. La Galera de Las Palmeras

Calle El Puput 1

Buzon 144

03599 Altea (Alicante)

NIF: G 54556766
www.palmerasdealtea.es

e-mail: info@palmerasdealtea.es

Dear members,
We would like to inform you about the following:

AGM 2021.

Unfortunately, we have to inform you that, again due to Covid-19 measures, this year's
AGM has to be postponed to a later date.

You will be informed about a possible new date.

In anticipation of this, you will find enclosed the annual accounts for the year 2020.

The association has sufficient financial resources to proceed energetically on this path.
The redesign and modernization of the entrance from the N332 will start shortly. This will
significantly improve the appearance of the Galera.

Then there will be sufficient resources left for far-reaching improvements that will be
submitted to you for assessment.

End of a decade.

As a co-founder of Palmeras de Altea, our general assistant, Ton Wantenaar, after having
been active for 10 years in favour of the association, will terminate his activities as from 1
April.

His duties will be taken over by the members of the board.

You can still contact through our central communication channel with your questions and
suggestions via the e-mail address info@palmerasdealtea.es.

After 1st April this e-mail address will be managed by the secretary, Alexandre Le Boulaire.

Kind regards,
Palmeras de Altea.
6th March 2021.
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